From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 11 January 2016 17:24

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Building 89 Guard And Fire Party House RAF Bicester Buckingham Road Bicester [15/02339/F] 

Dear Planning

The Tree survey is several years out of date and no longer relevant, the applicant will need to submit a more up to date one, something that was made in the last 12 months ?

Best regards

Rhodri Jones

Arboricultural Officer

Environmental Services

Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council

01295 221804

Email: Rhodri.Jones@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 08 January 2016 11:58

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Building 89 Guard And Fire Party House RAF Bicester Buckingham Road Bicester [15/02339/F] 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

